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Happy Friday 

16 September 2024 

 

 

We all had a wonderful moment last Friday at our Shenzhen Office. Our Hong Kong 
and Shenzhen colleagues mingled at the party with fun, drinks and delicious food. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a warmest gathering 
in the Mid-Autumn Festival holiday! 
 

 
-End- 


